

Executive Head Teacher: Andrew Smith B.Ed (Hons), M.Sc, NPQH **Head of School:** Rhiannon Morgan BA (Hons) Primary Studies

Nettleton Community Primary School

Moortown Road, Nettleton, Lincolnshire, LN7 6AA **T:** 01472 851455 **F:** 01472 851455 **E:** enquiries@nettleton.lincs.sch.uk www.nettletonprimary.co.uk

Tuesday 2nd February 2021

Dear Parents of children in the Nettleton Key Worker and Vulnerable Bubbles

Firstly, please let me apologise for the closure of the Bubbles yesterday due to suspected COVID 19 cases. I know that this has caused a significant amount of disruption for you and your employer.

I have now received confirmation that the COVID19 tests we were waiting for have come back positive therefore both Nettleton Bubbles will remain closed for 10 days (from Friday 29th January 2021) and will reopen on Tuesday 9th February 2021.

If your child displays any symptoms, please arrange a <u>COVID19 test</u>. If you cannot get to a testing site please let me know and I'll arrange a home testing kit to be delivered to your home.

Your child should now be accessing the <u>home learning hosted on the school website</u>. If during the course of the day your child needs any support with their home learning please contact the School Office (which remains open) to arrange a call back. Work should be submitted by 3.00pm on the day it is set. If you need to borrow a device to access the home learning, please get in touch.

If you need support of any kind please get in touch. We are still here for you despite being closed to all children for the time being.

Kind regards

Andrew Executive Headteacher



